
 

                                                                           
 

                                     
 

 
 
07/10/22 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
The school photographer will be visiting school on Monday 31st October 2022. Individual 
portraits and siblings in school photographs will be taken during the school day.  
 
 
We are excited to invite families into school for family photographs this year. This opportunity is 
for children who don’t have their siblings in school. This will take place from 3.30pm-5.00pm in 
the school hall.  
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
G Padfield 
Headteacher 
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